## Stanwood-Camano School District BOARD OF DIRECTORS

January 17, 2023

## SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT

## **DONATIONS**

(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding \$500.00 are formally approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

- 1. From an anonymous donor, two large boxes of blue Lincoln t-shirts, valued at \$1,850.00, and
- 2. \$400.00 from the Ultsalady Ladies Aid in support of Elger Bay Elementary's Reading Program.